
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 21 By Councillor Osler for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 31 August 2023 

   

Question (1) According to a report that went to the Transport and 

Environment Committee in May of this year the present 

contractor has agreed to undertake an on going sweeping 

program of all sites laid with micro-asphalt from the 2022/23 

program. 

How is this being monitored? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Given the unsatisfactory implementation and the lack of 

action to address the issues last year. 

What improvements have been made this year? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

 
 


